
YOUR CALL COMMITTEE, “THE SEEKERS,” UPDATE 

The Seekers have now completed second interviews with pastoral candidates. We ask for your 

continued prayers and patience—for us as well as the candidates. May the Holy Spirit guide us 

as we move forward in the selection process. 

Prayerfully, 

“The Seekers,” aka DHLC Call Committee 

 


